
Federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 

Notification Information 

 

 

The Port Byron Central School District, in accordance with Section 7763.93 of the Federal Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act (AHERA) submitted Asbestos Management Plans to the New York State Education 

Department. Updated and reviewed annually, these plans contain reports of the accredited asbestos inspectors and 

the reports of the accredited laboratories that analyzed the inspection samples that were taken. The Management 

Plans also describe: 

 

 Places in each school building where asbestos was identified 

 Response actions taken to date including abatement of asbestos in elementary, middle, 

and high school boiler rooms, corridors, classrooms, crawl spaces and storage areas. 

 

Copies of the Management Plans are available in the District Office. The Plans may be reviewed during regular 

business hours 8- 4 p.m. daily Monday through Friday. Any questions or requests for additional information 

pertaining to the asbestos plan should be directed to Mr. Corey Rooker, 30 Maple Avenue, Port Byron, NY 13140, 

(315) 776-5728, ext. 1316, email crooker@pbcschools.org 

 

 


